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This Month’s Highlights ;

The Central Nine Career Center’s Adult Education division is working hard at
meeting the community’s needs. Isom Elementary school in Greenwood has asked
us to attend their Family Literacy and Math night on 03-11-14 to present options
for the adults. Also, that day a group of us will be attending the Adult Education
Day at the Statehouse and representing Central Nine. Roxanne Bauer, an ESL
instructor for Central Nine, is representing not only C9 but the state of Indiana at
the Commission of Adult Basic Education Conference in Pittsburgh next week.
Another instructor, Rebecca Buker has been picked to be on the Standards in
Action Early Adopters committee for region 5. She will be attending quarterly
meetings with other instructors to pilot the program.

The Continuing Education division is hoping to fill several new classes this spring.

1. Goal Setting

2. Horticulture

3. Public Speaking
The ESL conversation class is currently underway and is gaining popularity within
the ESL population. There is a need to have this class during the day, so we are
attempting to accomplish this by finding a location. The firefighting, emt, welding,
medical coding and CNA classes are currently running. The total enrollment along
with the Ed2go adults is 83.

The HSEA is progressing finally. Central Nine proctored the test last month to 8
students with 4 passing. We have 2 test dates scheduled this month to proctor the
paper/pencil test and we have 23 adults signed up for the first date. In April, we
are planning on giving the HSEA online if everything goes as planned.

Attached is DWD’s funding allocations for region 5 for the 2014-15 fiscal year.
Central Nine has the highest percent (28.48%) of increase in funds for the 2014-15
year. This is determined by DWD by evaluating a program’s increase in enroliment
and performance.




